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Freedom of Information Request


Reference Number:	EPUT.FOI.24.3677
Date Received:		19th August 2024 	


Information Requested:

I am writing to enquire if you have any data or information pertaining to children of service personnel who experience stammering.

I believe that any data or insights you might have, could significantly contribute to understanding and supporting these children better. If available, I would appreciate any statistics, reports, or anecdotal/ qualitative evidence you could share.

If you do not have the information I am looking for but can direct me to any other services or sources of information that might be of assistance, this would be greatly appreciated.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Data evidence:

Number of EPUT Children’s Service Speech therapy for stammering personnel

· 2018/2019 - 12 
· 2021/2022- 12
· 2023 - 4

Further information is on our website, explaining how our Speech and Language therapy support children and young people along with their parents and families, to understand their children’s stammer in reducing any anxiety they may have.



Publication Scheme:

As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to proactively publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A publication scheme is a guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  EPUT’s Publication Scheme is located on its Website at the following link https://eput.nhs.uk


image1.jpeg
NHS

Essex Partnership University
NHS Foundation Trust




